
Boardwalk Motorcars
LLC

trucksinlouisiana.com 
225-326-2639 
13359 Miller Rd 
Walker, LA 70785

2012 Ram 3500 Laramie
View this car on our website at trucksinlouisiana.com/7043126/ebrochure

 

Our Price $38,990
Specifications:

Year:  2012  

VIN:  3C63DRJLXCG348281  

Make:  Ram  

Model/Trim:  3500 Laramie  

Condition:  Pre-Owned  

Body:  Pickup Truck  

Exterior:  Black  

Engine:  6.7L I6 CUMMINS TURBO-DIESEL
ENGINE

 

Interior:  Black Leather  

Mileage:  69,723  

Drivetrain:  4 Wheel Drive

ONE PRETTY TRUCK
 

LARAMIE PACKAGE
 

FACTORY NAVIGATION
 

POWER SUNROOF
 

DPF DELETED AND TUNED
 

THIS TRUCK COMES WITH
A RECONSTRUCTED

TITLE FROM BACK IN 2013
BEING INVOLVED IN AN

ACCIDENT WITH ONLY 13k
MILES

 

WE DO NOT
FINANCE

https://trucksinlouisiana.com/
tel:225-326-2639
https://trucksinlouisiana.com/vehicle/7043126/2012-ram-3500-laramie-walker-la-70785/7043126/ebrochure
https://www.carfax.com/cfm/check_order.cfm?VIN=3C63DRJLXCG348281&partner=AVR_2


 

FINANCE
 

 

You are looking at a
2012 Dodge Ram 3500
Crew Cab Laramie 4X4. It is
powered with a 6.7L Cummins
Diesel I-6 and six speed
automatic transmission. It is
equipped with  dual power
leather heated/ cooled
seats,power trailer mirrors,
power sunroof, power
windows, power locks, tilt,
cruise, spray in bed
liner,receiver hitch,5th wheel
rails,retractable gooseneck
hitch, and factory navigation.
Also included are the owner's
manuals and one keyless
remote.

The interior of this truck is in
great shape for the mileage.
The seats are in good shape.
The carpet is in good shape.
Everything appears to function
properly. It was not smoked in.

The exterior of this truck
overall is in good shape for the
mileage. There maybe
a flaw, but nothing signifcant.
If you are a serious buyer
please call and allow us to
give you a thorough walk
around to make sure it meets
your criteria. The windshield is
in good shape.

Mechanically this truck starts



 

Mechanically this truck starts
right up and runs smooth. The
transmission shifts smooth.
The a/c blows ice cold. The
front end is tight. The four
wheel drive functions properly.
The tires are in good shape.

FINANCING:  We do not do
financing/ in house
financing.  However, if you
have good credit ( 650 score
or higher ) we can suggest a
lender within the state of
Louisiana. If you are outside of
Louisiana and have good
credit we can also help with
locate a lender.
 

This truck is located @ 13359
Miller Rd. Walker, LA
70785. Exit I-12 at the Walker
Rd., Exit  #15

If you have any questions
about this truck or would like
to receive an AutoCheck,
please call one of our Sales
Representatives @ 225-445-
5381 or 225-326-2639

Visit WWW.TRUCKSINLOUISIANA.COM
 

It is the customer's
responsibility to inspect the
truck before agreement to
purchase. Upon agreement to
purchase, there is a $500
deposit. The deposit is non
refundable unless a major



 

refundable unless a major
issue was not disclosed by the
seller. The remaining balance
is due via cash, cashiers
check, or bank wire within 5
days. If you need help with
shipping call PJ @ All States
Auto Transport: 1-866-342-
1082, or 1-712-898-
5727. There is also a
mandatory $195
Documentation charge. 

At our dealership we work
very hard to accurately
describe our vehicles through
text descriptions and elaborate
photos. When you purchase a
pre-owned vehicle it is not a
new vehicle. Any used vehicle
can have normal wear and
blemishes. Before placing a
bid please read the
descriptions thoroughly and
view all pictures. All vehicles
sold as is no warranty.
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Installed Options

Interior

- 10-way pwr driver/6-way pwr front passenger seats -inc: driver seat memory  

- 115V auxiliary pwr outlet  - 120-MPH primary speedometer - 12V auxiliary pwr outlet  

- 2nd row in-floor storage bins - Auto air conditioning w/dual-zone temp control  

- Auto-dimming rearview mirror - Carpeted floor covering - Chrome accent shift knob  

- Deluxe door trim panel  - Driver/passenger assist handles 

- Dual illuminated visor vanity mirrors  - Dual pwr lumbar adjusters 

- Front center seat cushion storage  - Front/rear floor mats - Glove box lamp 

- Heated front seats  - Heated steering wheel - Instrument cluster w/display screen 

- LED interior lighting - Leather-trimmed 40/20/40 split-bench seat  

- Leather-wrapped steering wheel - Memory feature for stereo, driver seat & exterior mirrors  

- Mini floor console - Outside temp gauge & compass  

- Overhead console w/universal garage door opener  - Pwr accessory delay - Pwr locks 

- Pwr windows w/front one-touch up/down  - Rear 60/40 split-folding bench seat  

- Rear dome lamp w/on/off switch - Rear underseat compartment storage 

- Remote keyless entry - Security alarm - Sentry Key theft-deterrent system - Speed control 

- Steering wheel audio controls - Tilt steering column - Traveler/mini trip computer 

- Vehicle info center - Woodgrain instrument panel bezel

Exterior

- Bright front bumper - Bright rear bumper - Bright/bright grille - Cab clearance lamps 

- Cargo lamp - Center wheel hubs  

- Chrome pwr trailer tow mirrors w/memory -inc: supplemental signals, courtesy lamps,
heated glass

- Dual rear wheels - Fog lamps - Front air dam - Front license plate bracket 

- Full-size spare tire 

- LT235/80R17E all-season BSW tires (N/A w/AR9 Single Rear Wheel Group)  

- Locking tailgate - Pwr sliding rear window - Quad headlamps - Tinted glass windows 

- Underhood lamp - Variable-speed intermittent windshield wipers  

- Winch-type spare tire carrier - Box & rear fender lamps  - Body-color/chrome door handles 

- Body-color headlamp filler panel - Auto headlamps - Accent-color fender flares 

- 17" x 6.0" aluminum wheels (N/A w/AR9 Single Rear Wheel Group)  

- 17" steel spare wheel

Safety

- 10-way pwr driver/6-way pwr front passenger seats -inc: driver seat memory  

- 115V auxiliary pwr outlet  - 120-MPH primary speedometer - 12V auxiliary pwr outlet  

- 2nd row in-floor storage bins - Auto air conditioning w/dual-zone temp control  

- Auto-dimming rearview mirror - Carpeted floor covering - Chrome accent shift knob  

- Deluxe door trim panel  - Driver/passenger assist handles 

- Dual illuminated visor vanity mirrors  - Dual pwr lumbar adjusters 

https://trucksinlouisiana.com/vehicle/7043126/2012-ram-3500-laramie-walker-la-70785/7043126/ebrochure


- Dual illuminated visor vanity mirrors  - Dual pwr lumbar adjusters 

- Front center seat cushion storage  - Front/rear floor mats - Glove box lamp 

- Heated front seats  - Heated steering wheel - Instrument cluster w/display screen 

- LED interior lighting - Leather-trimmed 40/20/40 split-bench seat  

- Leather-wrapped steering wheel - Memory feature for stereo, driver seat & exterior mirrors  

- Mini floor console - Outside temp gauge & compass  

- Overhead console w/universal garage door opener  - Pwr accessory delay - Pwr locks 

- Pwr windows w/front one-touch up/down  - Rear 60/40 split-folding bench seat  

- Rear dome lamp w/on/off switch - Rear underseat compartment storage 

- Remote keyless entry - Security alarm - Sentry Key theft-deterrent system - Speed control 

- Steering wheel audio controls - Tilt steering column - Traveler/mini trip computer 

- Vehicle info center - Woodgrain instrument panel bezel

Mechanical

- 11.5" dual rear wheel axle ring gear diameter  - 12200# GVWR - 160-amp alternator 

- 3.42 rear axle ratio  - 6-speed manual transmission w/OD 

- 6.7L I6 Cummins turbo-diesel engine  - 7-pin trailer wiring harness 

- 730-amp maintenance-free battery - 8' pickup box  - Anti-spin rear axle differential 

- Class IV receiver hitch  - Diesel exhaust brake  - Electronic shift-on-the-fly transfer case 

- Electronically-controlled throttle - Four wheel drive - Front stabilizer bar 

- HD engine cooling - HD front shock absorbers  - HD rear shock absorbers  

- Pwr 4-wheel anti-lock disc brakes - Pwr steering - Tow hooks - Trailer brake control 

- Trailer tow wiring -inc: 4-pin connector

Option Packages

Factory Installed
Packages

Boardwalk Motorcars LLC
trucksinlouisiana.com
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6.7L I6 CUMMINS TURBO-DIESEL
ENGINE
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